
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Brandon M. Scott, Mayor  
Mary Beth Haller, Interim Commissioner of Health 
1001 E. Fayette Street • Baltimore, MD 21202 

Overdose Prevention Team 
September 20, 2024, 2:30 p.m. 

Microsoft Teams 

 

I. Welcome and Introductions: Jennifer Martin 
 

II. Review June 2024 Minutes: Brittney Spencer 
 

III. Review MDH Overdose Dashboard: Akanksha Leeser 
 

IV. Review of Executive Order and Settlement Website: 
Brittney Spencer 

 

V. Discussion 
 

VI. Public Comment  
 


